SCR030403-01-E21

January 23, 2004

Donna Osborne-Miller

AT&T

Dear Ms. Osborne-Miller:

This letter is in response to your January 16, 2004 escalation # SCR030403-01-E21.  In this escalation ATT is requesting two CMP Systems CRs; SCR030403-01 Commit time to be communicated on an Event Report through the attribute "Commitment Time" and SCR042303-01X AT&T Vendor Meet(coordinated dispatch), be implemented by the end of February of 2004.

Qwest is still evaluating these CRs to determine potential implementation timeframes. Specifically, with regards to SCR042303-01X requesting Vendor Meets, Qwest is addressing fairly significant back-end system changes associated with this CR to determine the most efficient ways to get the changes implemented, and is exploring other options that may fulfill the intent of this CR.  Additionally, with regards to SCR030403-01 Commit time, this CR does require Qwest working with a contracted vendor and coordinating that development work with additional back-end system requirements. 

Given these activities, Qwest cannot commit to an implementation date of the end of February 2004 for these CRs.  Qwest will communicate the implementation dates as soon as they are finalized.

Please contact me by telephone at (303) 624-4450 or by e-mail at Lynn.Notarianni@qwest.com if you have any additional questions.

Sincerely,

Lynn Notarianni

Director - Information Technologies 

Qwest

